
Stars out at night
Well, I got a small telescope for my birthday in February.  I
was able to take it out for a short time soon after that, but
the weather was too cold to stay out long.  The other night, I
was able to take it out for a longer period.  It wasn’t too
bad for the size and design, maybe someday I’ll write a review
for it. 

What was really nice about that night was being able to share
this night with one of my daughters.  Normally I spend my
nights alone with the stars, but it was nice to have a little
company.  It was still a bit chilly, so the night was shorter
than it could have been.  She’s taking an astronomy course and
was doing a ‘lab’ assignment.  It felt good to help her out. 

This got me thinking of her growing up.  Back when she was in
grade school, I gave a talk to her class about telescopes and
astronomy.  I brought in my telescope, and a few items of
astronomical interest.  Later that school year, we had a ‘star
party’ for kids at the school.  I’m not sure if it sparked any
future interest in that class, but it was made my evening. 
Their questions were intelligent, and they seemed to enjoy
themselves.

I was quite a bit younger when I saw my first telescope.  I
was about 5 or 6, when my dad brought home a small scope.  I
don’t know what we looked at, but I was hooked on astronomy
from that very day.  Funny how I still remember that day. 
What in your life changed your outlook on life?
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